
Objection to SA32, Sainsbury’s green lanes n213Rs. Page 351 of local plan. Redevelopment of car park to 
mixed use homes and non residential floor space

I am writing to voice my utmost objections to the plans to develop on the Sainsbury’s site.

This shop provides an essential service for the local Winchmore hill community and its removal would less to 
increased pollution as residents have to travel further find affordable shopping. This Sainsbury’s was designed 
to not impact on the surrounding area and has green space and planting around which is regularly used by 
runners, families with children and dog walkers. Loss of this space will impact negatively on the health and 
psychological well-being of the local residents.

In addition the proposed number of new homes is outrageous. The catchment area for local primary schools is 
already tiny and local GP surgeries are overwhelmed with the demand. Increasing the population so much will 
put too much strain on local services meaning already present residents will lose out.

This development would also bring increased traffic to the area and worsened pollution which would be 
catastrophic for local primary school children.

We live on cedars road which is a Victorian street. The character of the area is already being degraded by 
modern housing out of keeping with surrounding houses. The current Sainsbury’s site is surrounded by period 
homes and the quality and character of the area will be severely reduced by high rise modern buildings.

Please reconsider this I’ll thought out plan which is strongly opposed by all local residents.
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